
Penlee House Gallery & Museum
Relaxed Opening Information

Hand driers and video switched off

Light levels adapted to reduce changes to light levels
between galleries.

Our friendly team will be on hand to show you objects
from our handling collections.

You’ll be able to make a Christmas card to take away
with you.

We will have a sensory space with reduced lighting and
sensory toys if you need a break during your visit.

We will have ear defenders and our fisherman’s
pockets containing toys to support your visit available
to borrow.

To support your visit to Penlee House, here’s what to
expect:

Reduced noise levels: 

Light levels:

Object handling:

Craft activity:

Sensory space:

Ear defenders: 


